
 

 

 News: 

Neighbourhood Plan Open Evening:  
We thank everyone that came to the Emmaus Church on 

22nd March, for your interest and feedback on the initial 

results of the public survey.  The results will undergo some 

further assessment and checks by experts in the field, prior 

to being used to formulate the aims and objectives for the 

neighbourhood plan. 

 

New Steering Group Members: 

We welcome Mike Harrison and Nick Davies as new 

members to the Steering Group and look forward to their 

contribution to the team’s work. We still have room to 

accommodate a few more members if you would like to 

join us. 

 

Design Codes and Characterisation Studies 

We have received the green light from Locality for them to 

start the Design Codes study. In parallel with this, we will 

now need to initiate our own characterisation study of the 

different areas of the Parish.  If you would like to get 

involved in this, please let us know. 

 

Survey of Local, Businesses, Organisations & Groups: 

Due to the workload in processing the public survey results 

for the Open Evening, the start of this work has slipped a 

little. But a reminder; please be proactive and get in contact 

with us if you fear we have missed you. Your opinions are 

important and valued. 

 

Thornbury’s Neighbourhood Plan 

You may be interested to see that Thornbury’s 

Neighbourhood Plan goes to public referendum on 31st 

March. Worth a look to see the types of issues addressed 

within.  

 

 

Who we are 

The NP Steering Group is an independent 

group of parishioners currently comprising: 

Chair - Richard Edwards 

Vice Chair - Anuran Wickramasinghe 

Treasurer - Gary Sheppard 

Secretary - Jonathan Edwardes 

Members - Ian S Roberts, John Miller, Peter 
Tyzack, Mike Harrison, Nick Davies. 

Contact us via 

neighbourhoodplan@pilningsevernbeach

-pc.gov.uk  

Next meeting 19th April 

Shaping the future of 

our local area 

An opportunity for residents to 

influence planning policy 

including: 

How many new homes and where to 

build them 

Areas for parking, transport, cycle 

ways and footpaths 

Space for retail, office and 

community buildings 

What new buildings should look like  

Protecting and increasing green and 

recreation spaces 

Visit us at: 

https://www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood

-plan 
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